CASTLE PINES NORTH

METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

Tuesday, March 17, 2020
Dear Castle Pines North Metro District Customers:

This office remains open and our staff remains diligently working in this office
and throughout the district during our regular business hours of Monday
through Friday, between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.

HOWEVER, out of an abundance of caution — and to do our part to slow person-to-
person transmission of the highly contagious COVID-19 virus — the doors to this
building will remain locked for the next eight weeks, until Monday, May 18, 2020, or
until further notice.

We respectfully ask all customers and all those doing business with CPNMD to please
convey questions, complaints, requests, and observations to our staff by calling
(303) 688-8550 and/or emailing us via the E-MAIL US @ icon on the homepage of
our website at www.cpnmd.org. We or our staff will respond promptly.

We thank you for your patience. May God grant you, your family, and loved-ones good
health and peace for the duration of the COVID-19 pandemic.
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The Castle Pines North Metro District provides clean, safe, reliable, on-demand drinking water, wastewater,
stormwater, parks, trails, and open space services to the people of Castle Pines.
Board meetings are available for viewing via live video stream and video recording at conmd.org.
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